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COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

Thursday, March 17, 2022 9:00 AM Room 521, House Office Building 

The House Appropriations Subcommittee on Higher Education and Community Colleges was 
called to order by Chair Frederick. 

The Chair requested attendance be called: 
Present: Reps. Frederick, Steven Johnson, Brann, Green, Slagh, Steckloff, Brabec. 
Absent: None. 
Excused: None. 

Representative Brann moved to adopt the meeting minutes from March 10, 2022. There being 
no objection, the motion prevailed by unanimous consent.  

Philomena Mantella, President, Grand Valley State University, gave a presentation to the 
subcommittee on competency-based learning and maximizing student completion rates. 
Questions and discussion followed. 

James Tarr, College of Education Dean, Saginaw Valley State University, gave a presentation 
to the subcommittee on competency-based learning and maximizing student completion rates. 
Questions and discussion followed. 

Patrick Lindsey, Vice President of Government and Community Affairs, and Darin Ellis, 
Associate Provost for Academic Programs, Wayne State University, gave a presentation to 
the subcommittee on competency-based learning and maximizing student completion rates. 
Questions and discussion followed. 

Peter Provenzano, Chancellor, and Jennifer Berme, Provost, gave a presentation to the 
subcommittee on competency-based learning and maximizing student completion rates. 
Questions and discussion followed. 

There being no further business before the subcommittee, Chair Frederick adjourned the 
meeting at 10:19 AM. 
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